BEST BUDDIES VIRTUAL

News & updates for our Best Buddies Canada Chapters



Dr. John M. Denison's Best Buddies posing at their Holiday party

LOOKING TO FUNDRAISE? INCLUDE THIS IN YOUR NEXT NEWSLETTER:

- 1. Introduce Best Buddies
- 2. Introduce yourself and your school
- 3. "We are currently planning (EVENT) and would like to ask for your support. If (NAME OF COMPANY) could donate (NAME DONATION), we would be able to host a successful event for all our participants."

FROM THE BEST BUDDIES TEAM

Hello Best Buddies Chapters,

Happy New Year! 2023 saw huge growth in Best Buddies Canada and we are excited to continue supporting and growing the program in 2024.

As we move into the New Year, please remember we are here to support you in any way we can! Don't hesitate to call or email us if you have any questions or just want to check in.

Would you like your chapter to be featured in future Newsletters, blog posts, and on social media? Do you have any impactful stories to share about your time in the program? Please send any photos or testimonials to info@bestbuddies.ca. We would love to hear from you!



Santa paid a visit to Father Bressani's Best Buddies holiday party and passed out candy canes



Queen's University's Best Buddies had fun at their holiday event making crafts



We would like to thank the Harry E. Foster Charitable Foundation for their support. This will help us to continue to reach new schools in Ontario.



We would like to thank the Community
Foundation of Newfoundland and Labrador
for their support. This will help us to
continue to reach new schools in
Newfoundland.

DID YOU KNOW...

We are offering one-time funding support to Chapters? Email us to learn more! St. Joseph Gananoque's Best Buddies used their gift card to purchase treats for their holiday party!



